
 

Dates for this term… (more 

will be added) 

Friday 13th January 

Bumblebee Class assembly in                

KS2 hall at 2.15pm 

Thursday 19th January 

Spider Class assembly in                          

KS2 hall at 2.15pm 

Monday 13th February 

Valentine Disco (more information will 

follow) 

Tuesday 14th February  

Valentine School  Lunch 

 

 

 

Happy New Year! 
We have had a great start to our new term welcoming back all 
the children. They have made a super start with learning and 
are back into school routines. Our new Nursery starters have 

now joined and have been busy making new friends. 

Reminder: Please ensure children bring a coat and their clear 
water bottle every day, all named in case they misplace it. 

We ask that children do not bring rucksacks to school (unless 
cycling) as we do not have the storage space. They can carry 

their book bags and lunch boxes. 
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Our school website has a lot of 

information, including holiday 

dates, toddler groups, learning, 

uniform, Footprints in the  

Forest should you need after 

school care and much much 

more! 

 

School Lunches 

School lunch menus can be 

found via our website.  

Next week will be Week 1 

Attendance 

We had some classes with 

 fantastic attendance last term which 

means children are having every oppor-

tunity to learn, who is going to win this 

week’s 15 minutes 

 golden outdoor play time treat? 

Any appointments where  

possible should be arranged outside of 

school hours.  

Any appointments which are in school 

time, if they are before they arrive at 

school, if you let us know we can also 

order their lunch ready for them. 

If anyone is struggling, please don’t 

hesitate to contact Mrs Hughes at 

school who will be 

 happy to help 

ATTENDANCE LINE: 07754 559291 

Love of Reading 

We have so many new books in 

our vending machines and  

reading buddies waiting for new 

homes. Each child who reads at 

home has an 

 opportunity to choose one of 

these when they have 

completed their  

reading worms. 

We have the ‘Lilibet’s Library’ 

which has lots of books to be 

 borrowed for both children and 

adults. Please come along and 

see what our Parent Volunteers 

have done, (and continue to do) 

with books we have donated. 

 



 

 


